## KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND New York



## UNITED STATES SENATOR

July 3, 2014

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to welcome all of you attending 2014 Recognition Activity hosted by the Cross-Cultural Internship Program (CCIP). It gives me great pleasure to congratulate FUSIA Communication' for their great efforts in promoting international exchanges and relations.

I am grateful for organizations like CCIP for their steadfast commitment to offering unique exchanges between Eastern and Western cultures. With the help of the many individuals and organizations that contribute to this initiative, CCIP has facilitated the immersion of countless students into American society by equipping them with a deeper understanding of the world forming a global perspective of the international community. I share your commitment and commend your hard work and dedication. It is my hope that your efforts inspire others to take part in actions large and small, public and private, to enhance the well-being of those in our community.

I send my best wishes for a wonderful event and much future success.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Gillibrand

United States Senator